
 
July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
  
We are pleased to announce that the Santa Maria Joint Union High School District will continue participating in the Seamless 
Summer Option (SSO) meal program for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
All students enrolled in the school district are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to your 
household each day for the 2021-2022 school year.  Your child(ren) will be able to participate in this meal program without 
having to pay a fee or submit a meal application. The district looks forward to serving nutritious well-balanced meals to your 
child(ren) all year long.   
 
To ensure maximum student support services for your high school student(s), we kindly request that your household submit a 
Household Income Data Survey online at https://family.titank12.com/income-form/new?identifier=T8X7HA no later than 
October 31, 2021.   This survey will ensure that your high school student(s) has access to all eligible resources, including 
waivers for college admissions test and applications, discounts on home internet, and it also generates additional State and 
Federal funding to support supplemental education programs and services at our high schools.  The website is accessible by 

clicking on this Titan link  which is also located on the District and high school websites.   Paper forms 
are also available at each school site's community liaisons' office and at the District Support Services Center.  The online and 
paper survey forms will be available after August 1, 2021. 
 
If you need assistance, please contact Michele Beach at email - mbeach@smjuhsd.org or telephone at (805) 922-4573 x 4402. 
  
Thank you very much. 
The Child Nutrition Department 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its 
Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating 
based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity 
conducted or funded by the USDA.  Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information 
(e.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for 
benefits. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact the USDA through the Federal Relay Service at 
800-877-8339. Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English.  To file a program complaint of 
discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form (AD-3027), found online at the USDA Filing a Program 
Discrimination Complaint web page at https://www.ascr.usda.gov/filing-program-discrimination-complaint-usda-customer, and at any 
USDA office, or write a letter addressed to the USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form.  To request a 
copy of the complaint form, call 866-632-9992.  Submit your completed form or letter to the USDA by: 
 
     (1)  Mail:  U.S. Department of Agriculture 
                       Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 
                       1400 Independence Avenue 
                       SW Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 
 
     (2)  Fax:  (202) 690-7442 
 
     (3)  Email:program.intake@usda.gov 
 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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